Senator Bob Casey
393 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510
Dear Senator Casey,
I ask you to pass an Afghan Adjustment Act to provide a pathway toward permanent status for Afghan evacuees in the U.S. Following the chaotic U.S. military withdrawal, people from Afghanistan have been welcomed to the U.S. via humanitarian parole, which lasts only for 1 to 2 years. This legislation offers an important correction by allowing these Afghan refugees to apply for lawful permanent resident status, the same legal status they would have received had they been admitted as refugees.
Yours sincerely,
